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Docket No. 50-302

c License No. DPL-72-

jFlorida Power Corporation
vNr. W. S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations
ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Licensing
P. O. Box 219
Crystal River, FL 32629

_

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-302/87-35 and 50-302/88-03

Thank you for your response of May 16, 1988, to our Notice of Violation and
Proposed Imposition of Civil Penalty, issued on March 17, 1988, concerning
activities conducted at your Crystal River facility. We are reviewing your
response and will inform you of its acceptability at a later date.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cc: M F. McKee, Director, Nuclear

I.PlantOperationsC. Simpson, Director, Nuclear
,

Site Support

| bec: /RC Resident Inspector
' DRS, Technical Assistant
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